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The BICC Building Regulation Working Group met 5 times during 2018. The main issue that was 

addressed during the meetings was the introduction of regulations on the registration of contractors. 

 

Draft regulations were presented by the BRO to the members of the WG, who provided their feedback. 

 

The proposed registration process would cater for insurance requirements, health and safety, fiscal 

conformity, and other legal obligations. The main thrust of the discussion focused on the classification 

of contractors, the link between registration and skill cards, the duration of the registration, and the 

compatibility of the proposed regulations within the European Common Market. 

 

Important discussions were also held on the new regulations cover Energy Performance in Buildings 

published through L.N. 47 of 2008. A BRO representative gave a detailed presentation about the 

changes that were introduced, particularly regarding the obligation of having nZEB for new public 

buildings by end-2018, and all other buildings by end-2020. 

 

 

 


